
Dear Ms Reily and members of the committee, 
 
I am writing you to urge a NO vote on HB2509 which I believe is a deeply flawed bill once again stacking 
the deck against small farmers who lack the resources to defend themselves against large GMO 
corporations.  
 
Thank you, 
Hilary Best 
 
Sent from my iPhone 

 


